May News
H arrlso n Welcome! We have a lot of

- exciting events coming up.
VI llage Please make sure to check
Library

our website regularly for the

most up-to-date
information:

. www.harrison.lib.me.us

MEET THE
CANDIDATES

We are pleased to once again present
Meet the Candidates. This year's event
will be held on Wednesday, June 7 at
6:00 p.m. at Harrison Elementary
School. Audience members will have an
opportunity to ask questions of the
candidates; if you would prefer to
submit your question in writing rather
than ask in person, you may bring it to
the drop box at the library, or submit it
here:
https://forms.gle/BkKTWJTnITp3Zrndp8

WMTW Meteorologist
Sarah Long thrilled her many
fans, including Emily Hardy
from Harrison, when she
visited the library recently.
Sarah shared her
experiences working at the
Mount Washington weather
observatory, and discussed a
recent trip to the Antarctic
peninsula.



Friends of the Library
Book, Bake and Plant Sale
Saturday, June 3, 9-12.
Delicious treats, gently used
books, and plants from local
gardens will be available for
purchase. All proceeds will
benefit the Friends of the
Library, who make possible
many library "extras’, such as
museum passes and our
movie license. Donations of
plants and books will be
welcome; please contact the
Iibrary__fl_or more information.

Mr. Magic put on quite a
show when he visited in
April! We're still trying to
figure out how he made
those doves disappear!

How to contact us:
Library Director
Kathleen Kramer
director@harrisonvillagelibrary.org
Youth Services Coordinator
Allison Taber
youthservices@harrisonvillagelibrary.org
583-2970
www.harrison.lib.me.us




